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Greetings. ..

As a long time home owners 3 miles out Simpson Lane we would like to express our total opposition to this
proposal. It is disturbing to us such a plan could possibly be implemented by the county with so little warning... we
were told of the plan by a concerned friend. The very least you can do for us, your constituents, is to delay any
decisions to allow for more public input. By reading the vast majority of the comments from residents that have
been submitted thus far, it is clear many issues have not adequately been addressed or properly explained. Your duty
as public servants is to do what is best for your constituents. We don’t believe passing this proposal is in the interest
the vast majority of us.

Thank you for your consideration

Peter & Mary Gealey
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